TELEPHONE 3-2789

n's Register of Shipping,
Samt John, N.B.

P @ Box 658
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The Secretary,
b Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Wokingham, Berks.

Dear Sir:-

While checking over the ejuipment intended for
the standard 4700 ton cargo vessels building in this dis-
trict, it was found that two Bower Anchors ?Certificates
Nos. 3894 and 3895) allocated for S.S. "FAWKNER PARK" (Hull
16), and as shown on Saint John Report No. 546, had not
been placed on board.

Mr. R. M. Scott, recently transferred from this
port, and who verified the equipment before being shipvoed,
was commnicated with and it was subsequently confirmed
from the Builders that two Bower Anchors (Certificates Nos.
8715 and 8716) intended for a sister ship had inadvertently
been placed on board Hull 16.

The corrected particulars of the two Bower Anchors
for 85.5. "FAWKNER PARK" are enclosed and I would be pleased
if you would modifyy the First Entry Report accordingly.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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g /D for the Surveyors.
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